
SEPTEMBER 2024 Recreational Class Newsletter

Welcome back! We are excited to begin our 2024-2025 season
and we are glad to have you here with us!

● We are CLOSED August 31st - September 8th. Classes start on September 9th.

● September tuition should have been paid with your registration. Please log into your parent portal to

make sure your account is clear before classes begin.

● A few reminders about our rules and policies:
○ Please be on time for class. If you are going to be more than 10 minutes late, please call the

office to schedule a make-up class instead.

○ Your gymnast should arrive ready for class, in the appropriate attire with their hair pulled back.

○ Only water is allowed in water bottles out on the floor. Water bottles must close, and straws are

not allowed. Those types of water bottles need to be kept in the locker room.

○ For everyone’s safety - your gymnast needs to be walked in and out of the building and please

do not leave any siblings unattended upstairs or outside.

● Our first open workout of the season is Friday, September 27th from 7-8pm. You must register
ahead of time in your portal for open workout. The class is labeled “* Friday Open Workout -

9/27/24”. You can enroll online and make your payment online. If your gymnast is bringing a friend

who does not attend our gym, their family must make a portal account as well. If you wish to pay cash

for open workout we can apply that payment when you come in, but you must still be registered.

www.gymhutt.com – 508.823.2299
gymhuttgymnastics@yahoo.com
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